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Description: Short Description

The Market Intelligence report provides critical market data for Spain patient monitoring and diagnostics
market and its product categories. The data includes market size in terms of value and volume; average
selling price for each product type, growth trends and market shares of companies at sector and category
level.

It’s vital “cross category comparison” and “cross sub-category comparison” section makes analysis very
handy for company professionals. The report helps professionals in mapping market size, competition,
understanding historic and future growth trends.

It covers important categories such as blood pressure monitors, cardiovascular monitoring systems, blood
glucose monitoring devices, hearing diagnostics, micro-electromechanical systems
multiparameter patient monitors, remote monitoring systems, sleep apnea diagnostic systems and wireless
hospital ambulatory monitors.

Market Size
Market size in terms of value ($) and volume (units), for each level of segmentation from 2005 to 2010 and
forecast till 2016.

Market Growth
Market growth in terms of value ($) and volume (units), for each level of segmentation from 2005 to 2010
and forecast till 2016.

Competitive Analysis
Market share (%) of companies is covered at sector and category level for 2010.

Pricing Analysis
Average selling price ($) for each product type from 2005 – 2010 and forecast till 2016.

Cross category comparison and cross sub-category comparison – Forecast and historic market growth and
market size comparison for various categories and sub-categories from 2005 to 2010 and 2010 to 2016.

 Patient Monitoring and Diagnostics Market Segmentation
  Blood Pressure Monitors
     Mercury BP Monitors
     Aneroid BP Monitors
     Automatic BP Monitors
  Cardiovascular Monitoring Systems
     ECG Monitoring Equipment
     ECG Stress Testing Systems
     Holter Monitoring Systems
     Event Monitoring Systems
     Blood Glucose Monitoring Devices
     Blood Glucose Meters
     Blood Glucose Test Strips
     Continuous Glucose Monitoring Systems
  Hearing Diagnostics
     Audiometer
     Otoscope
 Micro-Electromechanical Systems
 Multiparameter Patient Monitors
     Critical Care Monitors
     Perioperative Care Monitors



 

 Remote Monitoring Systems
 Sleep Apnea Diagnostic Systems
     Fixed Polysomnography Systems
     Portable Polysomnography Systems
 Wireless Hospital Ambulatory Monitors

Note-
Market segmentation - Sector>Category>Sub-Category>Segment

Executive Summary

We update this product from time to time in order to provide you with the most recent information. This
process may take 24 to 36 hrs.

  Disclaimer:
This report is a proprietary product offered by ABMRG (Ace Business & Market Research Group). No part of
this material may be reproduced, stored in retrieval system, copied, photocopied, duplicated or transmitted
in any form by any means, or redistributed without the prior written permission of the publisher, ABMRG.
This research is based on primary research, secondary research, mathematical and computation techniques;
benchmarking and triangulation that we consider reliable. The information, facts, findings, assumptions,
estimates, opinions and conclusions of this publication are believed to be correct at the time of publication,
though its timeliness, accuracy and completeness, reliability and quality may not always be guaranteed. We
believe that the presented information is correct in our judgment; however, that may be subjective in
judgment. Therefore, ABMRG or its business partners have no liability for any presented information, or any
action taken based on the presented information that may prove to be incorrect in future. For syndicated
research, ABMRG or its partners are not liable to provide any details pertaining to primary research
responders or transcripts in any form.
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